
   

 

                        
Hi everyone, 
 

Thank You 
 
Last month, after a comprehensive review of every aspect of The Debenham Project, we 
finally and very successfully relaunched the Project under the banner of “A New Horizon”. 
An audience of 70+ came to the Community Centre to hear about how the Project has, since 
2009, supported those amongst us who are living with the impact of dementia on their 
lives, and how we intend it will continue to do so well into the future. 
 
This is the culmination of a great effort over recent months to refresh, revise, and update 
our existing groups, resources, and services, and to develop 2 new additions: 
 

A new Website – welcoming, accessible, positive, informative, easy to use. 
A new Information booklet – professional, clear, attractive. 
New Posters and Promotional material – simple, bright, colourful, eye-catching. 
The TLC (Talking, Listening, Caring) group – a place for carers to support each other. 
The Post- Diagnosis Support Service – continuing individual support during and after 
diagnosis. 
An Awareness Programme -  community, surrounding parishes, GP practices. 

  
On behalf of the Trustees, I wish to express our immense gratitude for the support of 
everyone in the community – volunteers, carers, cared-for, donors, fundraisers, residents, 
businesses, local councils, and other organisations – for making The Debenham Project the 
success it has been, and setting it on the path for the next decade or more.  
 

To learn more about the Project and what it does, please explore our new website at the 

address below, where you will also be able to download our booklet. 

 

With all my best wishes, 

               

Lynden Jackson 

www.the-debenham-project.org.uk ; 01728 862003 

http://www.the-debenham-project.org.uk/

